
 

Work for Year 3: Hazel Class (Miss Bliss) 6.7.20 – end of term 

This homework will be the last we set as the following fortnight will be in the summer holidays 

All work should be completed in your homework books. See also www.crowmoorschool.co.uk 

Hazel Class Page Homework 

              We will update the homework tasks fortnightly. 

Reading Spellings Writing Grammar and Punctuation 

1. I am sure many of you will have 
read the books you took home by 
now, so if you require further books 
to read, please don’t forget to 
access EBooks, these are available 
on the following website: 
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-

home/find-a-book/library-page/ 
2. Please read daily- even if it is for 

10 minutes.  
3. Remember to record daily reading 

in your reading diary. 
4. You can check a book level to 

match your ZPD on: 

https://www.arbookfind.co.uk/Use
rType.aspx?RedirectURL=%2fdefaul
t.aspx 

5. There is a new book full of short 

stories and poems written by lots 

of different authors. It can be 

accessed here for free: 

https://literacytrust.org.uk/family-

zone/9-12/book-hopes/ 
 

You have a Year 3 and 4 
spelling list: 

1. Select 10 spellings to learn 
each week.  

 
Use the look, say, cover, write 
and check method to learn them. 

 
2. Use a dictionary to find out 

the meaning of any words 
that you are unsure of. 
Perhaps you could write your 
own definition.  
 

3. Write a sentence using each 
word in context. 

Please keep a diary daily, you 
should include the following: 

1. Date in full - Monday 6th 
July  2020. 

2. Climate – mention the 
temperature, weather, wind 
speeds etc. 

3. Write an acrostic poem 
about school. You can use 
any word linked to school 
for example Crowmoor or 
School.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

In your leaflet and poem make sure you 
use the Year 3 grammar and punctuation 
that we have been learning about. See the 
punctuation document below for examples 
of punctuation to use in your work.  
 
BBC Bitesize Primary is a good website to 

practice grammar exercises online. 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/levels/zbr
9wmn 
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Maths Transition activities  Notes to Parents  

1. Continue to learn your tables. Hit 
the button is a great site to use: 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/mat

hs-games/hit-the-button 
2. Mathletics: all children have their 

own log-ins either in their reading 
diary or homework books. You will 
have work assigned. I have 
assigned work on this and will 
continue to keep this updates. 

 
BBC Bitesize Primary 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/levels/zbr
9wmn is a good website to use 
 
Go on ‘Numbergym’ – you should know 

your password – enter web address, click 
on online access tab and then add 
Crowmoor and maths4me then select your 
game and add your password.  

 
 

 

 

 

 Write a letter to your new class teacher telling them all about 
yourself. You could include: hobbies, likes and dislikes and 
interesting facts about yourself.  
 

 Draw a detailed self-portrait-It’s useful to use a mirror to help you 
look at your features.  

 

  Hopes and dreams for next year. What do you want to achieve in 
the next school year?  

 
 

 Create a leaflet about your current class for someone in the year 
below- remember to include details about the class room for 
example rules and routines.  

 
 

It would be lovely to see all of your wonderful work, please send any work into the 
class email and the class teacher can share this with your child’s next class 

teacher. 
 

In the event of needing to contact me please 
do so through the school admin email address 
(admin@crowmoorschool.co.uk) with my 
name in the subject title. 

 
I am conscious that some children will be 

displaying anxiety and will be scared. If this 
is the case then I would suggest it is more 
important that they remain in a good place 

emotionally. I believe that this work can be 
accessed by all and I would recommend they 
dip into the parts that interest and motivate. 
Please ensure they continue to read each day 
though. 
 
In the meantime, keep safe. Thank you for 

reading this and ensuring your child read the 
updates and carry out the work – your support 

is invaluable.  
 
If you require hardcopies of any of the set 

homework please contact the office (by email); 
they will inform me and I’ll support you by 
producing packs that you can collect from the 
table outside the office each week.  
 

Take care,  
Miss Bliss 
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